
 
 

EPM in relation to the pronouncement made by the General Attorney of 

the Nation today, through the media, on the results of the first line of 

investigation addressed by that entity, it is allowed to inform the public 

that: 

 

EPM has acted transparently and within the framework of what the law allows. 
The company reiterates its permanent disposition to collaborate with the 
Prosecutor's Office in its investigative process, and with all the control entities 
in the requirements that are faced with the Hidroituango project, as it has 
done so far. 
 

 

 

 Medellín, February 27th, 2019 


